
November 24, 2021 

 

 

 

Rob Zuber 

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
Department of Natural Resources 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, Colorado  80203 

 

Re:  Quarterly Pond Inspection 

       Keenesburg Mine, Permit C-1981-028 

 

Dear Rob Zuber: 

 

   

Attached is a copy of the Quarterly Pond Inspection report for the Third Quarter of 2021.  Coors Energy 

Company has prepared and is submitting this copy in compliance with revised Division Regulation 

4.05.9(17).  The original of this report has been placed in the inspection reference volume at the site. 

 

 Should there be questions about the report, or a need for additional information, please contact me at 

303-810-4231 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ben Moline, PE  

General Manager 

 

Enclosure 

 

     


